

Are you planning to apply to one of the following programs?



- Associate Degree Nursing
- Practical Nursing Certificate
- Physical Therapist Assistant
- Surgical Technology

AND are you currently enrolled at BHC?

If the answer is YES, then these meetings are for YOU!

PINS+ meetings will provide support, academic planning and an opportunity to network with other students who are pursuing the same goals.

Spring 2024 PINS+ meetings will be at the Quad-Cities Campus in Building 1, Room 403.

- Wednesday, Jan. 31 from 1-2 p.m.
- Monday, Feb. 26 from 2-3 p.m.
- Tuesday, March 26 from 1-2 p.m.

If you can't make it in person, attend via Zoom.

The meetings will be facilitated by educational advisor Nan Reddy.

For more information, call 309-796-5100.